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Access to Information Procedure Rules Paragraph 15 General 
Exception

Notice is hereby given that the item set out below for consideration by the Cabinet on 
26 May 2009 is not in the Forward Plan. The decision on this matter needs to be 
taken at the meeting on 26 May 2009 as the Queen Street project is the first in a 
number that form the vision for Transform Oxford and the timescale for which is 
extremely tight. The decision would allow construction to take place as planned in 
order to minimise disruption. 

Re-examine the funding decision for Olympic Way Improvements following the 
announcements of the possible sale of Wembley Stadium to a private 
individual/company

Decision Maker and Target Date: Cabinet, 21 May 2018
Consultations:
Report By:
Contact:

Ref: 

Tony Cloke
Assistant Head of Legal & Democratic Services
County Hall, Oxford  OX1 1ND


